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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No. 028 8772 4403  Fax:028 8772 4403

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

21st April 2020

Dear Parents,

 I hope you and your families are doing well at this time. I am missing teaching your children and the fun we have in school each day. I look forward to seeing them all again, hopefully in the not too distant future!

 The updated learning pack is mainly made up of Literacy and Numeracy based activities which can be done daily / every other day depending on how it works best in your own home. Again, I would encourage you to work at your own child’s pace and level.  I have also included some Art, PE and Science activities that your child may find enjoyable.

 Our online apps such as Nessy and Mathletics are still a great resource to use during this time. It is great to see that a large number of children have spent considerable time learning on these apps. Weekly challenges will now be set on Mathletics that your child can complete. Once they have completed them, they will then have access to play on ‘Live’ Mathletics.

 If there are any issues, please to not hesitate to contact me via the school. Keep up the good work and most importantly, keep safe!

 

Mr Canavan.

